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"Consider the postage stamp, its usefulness consists in the ability to stick to one thing till it gets 
there" - John Billings

Nov. 11: Member Auction
Nov. 25: Sales Circuit 
Night  Ebay 101 
Presentation
Dec. 9: Member Auction
No Meeting
Dec. 23: Holiday Party

There is a lot of news to 
get to in this newsletter so 
let's get started.  

There have been a couple 
of changes to the schedule.  
November 25th we will be 
having a presentation 
called Ebay 101 by Hugh.  
This should a great 
beginner guide on how to 
use Ebay to buy and sell 
items.  Ebay is also a great 
research tool.  Thanks to 
Diann for acquiring a 
laptop projector for this 
presentation. 

The December 9th meeting 
has been cancelled.  The 
library is having a book 
sale from 12/7-12/10.   I 
was unable to set up an 
alternate date.   Please do 
not show up on 12/9.  

I have some very sad news 
to report.  Vinnie passed 
away on November 5th at 
the age of 93.  He was very 
active in club, serving as a 
Trustee until he moved to 

South Jersey about a year 
ago.  

At our Trustee meeting in 
September, it was decided 
that dues would remain at 
$12 if paid on or before 
our 1st meeting in January 
(1/13/2014).  If paid after 
the 1st meeting it will be 
$15.  Normally payment 
would be due by January 
1st but since we are going 
to be missing the 
December 9th meeting, I 
decided to give an extra 
two weeks to get your 
payment in.  

Our Donation Auction 
took place in October.  We
made about $35 for the 
club.  I would like to thank 
everyone who did donate 
and bid on the items.  We 
are going to have a few 
more donation items at the 
Nov. 11th meeting.  So 
please bid on those items if 
needed.  We will have a 
full set of 2008 Scott 
Catalogues in the auction.  

Speaking of dues, the 
Treasurer transfer has 
taken place.  Diann has 
taken over the position of 
Treasurer from Jerry.  I 
would like to thank Jerry 
for the great job he did for 
the past 5 1/2 years. I 
would like to thank Diann 
for taking over this 
position.  I now need 
someone to volunteer to 
take over as Secretary.  
Please contact me if you 
are interested.  

On December 23rd we will 
be having our Holiday 
Party.  I will put out a 
signup sheet at the 11/11 
and 11/25 meeting for 
items needed for the party.  
The club will provide 
sandwiches and salads for 
the party.   I really look 
forward to seeing 
everybody there and please 
feel free to bring a guest or 
two.  

Have a wonderful and safe 
holiday season!!!

Bob Parkin
parkin@wepsonline.org
www.wepsonline.org
Twitter : @wepsonline
Follow us on Facebook: 
West Essex Philatelic 
Society


